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Date:    February 23, 2023 

Contact:   Captain J.W. Hawkins, Public Information Officer 

E-Mail:   OPDPIO@ottawaks.gov 

On February 21st, 2023 the Ottawa Police Department was notified that a resident was missing and had last 

been seen at a residence in Ottawa.  It was reported that Megan Currant had not been seen or heard from for an 

extended period of time.  Ottawa officers and detectives immediately began to search for Megan.  However, at 

this time she has not been located. 

Below is a recent photograph of Megan Currant, 34.  She is described as a white female with brown hair and 

brown eyes.  She is 5’04” and 128 pounds. 

The Ottawa Police Department is asking for assistance from the public to locate Megan.  If you have seen or 

heard from her, you are asked to contact detectives from the Ottawa Police Department at 785-242-1700.   
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